
   

SHARK ANGLING CLUB OF GREAT BRITAIN 

POST AGM COMMITTEE MEETING  

HELD ON 12th July 2018 

AT THE LOOE SOCIAL CLUB 

 

Present: B Woodman, J McMaster Secretary, P Davis, M Collings, K Tapper, M Casson, D Stone  

 

Apologies: A McKay 

 

 

 

Officers of Committee 

 

1. Chairman – Bob Woodman 

 

Proposed by Murray Collings, seconded by Kevin Tapper 

 

2. Vice Chairman – Murray Collings 

 

Proposed by Pete Davis, seconded by Dave Stone 

 

3. Co-opting to committee – it was agreed that the decision to co-opt or not would be discussed at 

the next committee meeting 

 

Trophy Evening  

 

Secretary advised that the Portbyhan Hotel had confirmed £22 per head for the trophy evening 

dinner. Committee set the entrance price of £25 per head 

 

Accounts 

 

The secretary advised that now the accounts had been approved at the AGM, they are required 

to filed by end September 

 

British Measured & Released Line Class Awards 

 

1. The line test results for Dave Keens 10kgs line class claim were reviewed and the committee 

confirmed D Keen as the new 10kgs Blue Shark Line Class Record holder. Secretary to arrange 

to update website and advise D Keen 

2. It was noted that using imperial and metric on the line class was confusing. After some 

discussion it was agreed that the website should be amended to show metric only. Secretary to 

action 

 

Secretary Position 

 

The committee advised the secretary that many of members at the AGM had expressed a desire 

for him to continue. The secretary thanked all for their kind words but confirmed that his 

decision to resign still stood as did his offer to remain in the role until the 31st March 2019 or 

to leave earlier as required by the committee. 

 

 

 


